TASHA R. CANDELA
22980 East Thirteen Mile Road • Saint Clair Shores, MI 48082 • 

(586) 285-8911 • tcandela@lsps.org
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November 2015
Dear Parent:

Your child is invited to experience a Baker College Business and Technology Tour.  At the Clinton Township campus, he or she will gain valuable information on Social Media, HRM, Management, Marketing, Paralegal, and Design and Technology areas.
Here is the agenda for the Baker College field trip:
8:50 – Meet in front by main office, board bus, and leave Lake Shore High School

9:20-12:15 – Arrive at Baker College and experience the different programs (lunch will be provided)

12:40 – Return to Lake Shore High School
Your child will be responsible for any missed work from his or her classes.  If you have any questions regarding this field trip, please let me know.  

Sincerely,

Mrs. Tasha Candela 
Instructional Technology Consultant
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For the student:

I understand the behavior expectations and agree to be on my best behavior during my visit to Baker College.
Student’s Name (printed): 


_______________________________________  
Student’s Signature:


_______________________________________

For the parent:

I am aware of this field trip and will gladly support sending my child to Baker College.  
Parent’s Signature:


_______________________________________    
Email Address:



_______________________________________

Phone Number:



_______________________________________

